
From: movingisnotanoption@environmenthamilton.org
[mailto:movingisnotanoption@environmenthamilton.org] On-Behalf Of Julia Kollek
Sent" November 29, 2011 11:10 AM
To" Janssen, Bill
Cc: Powers, Russ
Subject; Please withdraw Greenbelt Issue for now

Hello Bill

We'd like to withdraw this request at this point, which would allow us to continue to
work on this issue - and be able to report back at an appropriate time.

Please take this off the list of actions until we have more information. I am copying
Councillor Powers so he is also in the loop.

Many thanks for your help to date,

Julia Kollek
Growing the Greenbelt
Environment Hamilton


